
 

07 March 2022 
 

 

UCD REGISTRY 

SISWeb unavailable between 11 and 12 March 2022 
 

To: All students 
 
 
Dear Student, 
 
There is a planned update of the Student Information System on 11 and 12 March 2022. 
 
To allow for this, SISWeb will be unavailable from 6 pm on Friday, 11 March to 8 pm on Saturday, 12 
March. Brightspace and Library Online Services will still be available. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jeremy Britton 
Interim Director of Administrative Services| Seirbhísí Riaracháin 
UCD Registry | Clárlann UCD    
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UCD Current Students 
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